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Three Rivers Montessori will open enrollment applications for the following school year 
the Monday following the February Board Meeting.  
 
The application submission window will close at 5pm the day before the March Board 
Meeting.  
 
The Lottery will be held annually at the March board meeting. 
 
Prior to the application release for the following school year in February, TRM will send 
out a survey to current families. The survey will function as written notice (explicitly 
stated in the survey) for enrollment next school year. 
 
Applications will be available in the office for currently enrolled families with siblings who 
are eligible to attend.  
 
First, TRM will conduct the sibling lottery for preschool seats available. 
 
Then TRM will conduct the general lottery (see TRM Lottery Policy). 


